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RE-ADVERTISEMENT  

 
INDIVIDUAL CONSULSTANT PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

NATIONAL CONSULTANT FOR THE SEXUAL ORIENTATION AND GENDER IDENTITY 
RIGHTS (SOGIR) PROJECT 

 
  
TITLE OF CONSULTANCY:  NATIONAL CONSULTANT FOR THE SOGIR PROJECT 

COUNTRY: BOTSWANA  

DURATION: 30 working days  

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) and the Office of the United Nations High 

Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) together with NACA/MoHW are implementing a 

project designed to contribute to the reduction of human rights violations, inequalities and 

exclusion experienced by people of diverse sexual orientation and gender identity (SOGI).  The 

project further aims to contribute to the reduction of human rights violations, inequalities and 

exclusion experienced by people of diverse sexual orientation and gender identity (SOGI).  To that 

end, UNDP is looking for the services of an experience individual consultant to undertake a 

consultancy on Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity Rights (SOGIR) for Botswana. The main 

tasks will include: producing a preliminary country situation analysis, conducting a national 

round table meeting and producing a country report on the human rights situation of people of 

diverse sexual orientation and gender identity and a dissemination plan.  

 
Detailed Terms of Reference and instructions to bidders should be obtained from:  
http://procurement-notices.undp.org/  

 

Submission Requirements: Proposals should be clearly labelled, “INDIVIDUAL CONSULTANT 
FOR THE SOGIR AFRICA PROJECT” 

 And be submitted to:   
  

The Resident Representative  

United Nations Development Programme  

P.O. Box 54  

Gaborone, Botswana  

  

Or by email to procurement.bw@undp.org  

  

Submission Date: Proposals should be submitted to the address above no later than the 28th 

March 2017 at 12:00pm (Botswana Time)   

 

http://procurement-notices.undp.org/
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Request for Clarification: Any request for clarification must be sent in writing, or by standard 

electronic communication to enquiries.bw@undp.org  UNDP Botswana will respond in writing or 

by standard electronic mail and will send written copies of the response, including an explanation 

of the query without identifying the source of the inquiry to all prospective candidates.  

  

NOTE: Consultancy firms/companies interested in applying for this assignment are free to do so 
provided they submit a CV of only one qualified consultant and present its bid in a manner that 
would allow for evaluation of the bid in accordance with the evaluation criteria specified in the 
detailed solicitation documents. That is, the experience required is that of the individual whose CV 
would have been submitted by the company rather than that of the company. In this regard, the 
company by submitting a CV is bidding as an individual bidder rather than a company/firm. Further, 
if the submitted bid wins, the ensuing contract will be between the UNDP and the company/firm, not 
the individual.  


